CITY OF COCKBURN

SUMMARY OF MINUTES OF ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON
THURSDAY, 11 FEBRUARY 2010 AT 7:00 PM




IOCM 11/02/2010|

6. ACTION TAKEN ON PREVIOUS PUBLIC QUESTIONS TAKEN ON NOTICE
Nil

7 (OCM 11/02/2010) - PUBLIC QUESTION TIME



Ari Hall, South Lake

Q1 Is there any feed back available yet on the questions which were
raised on the safety at the South Fremantle Power Station?

A1 Following the Annual General Electors Meeting officers have been out
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Q2

A2

on site. They have identified that the land in question is owned by the
State Government and not under Council control. However, the City
has taken water samples to ascertain any health issues. The analysis
has only just come back and it is clearly shown that there is no health
risk and no pathogens in the water. The only issue of concern is the
public safety. The officers will return to investigate the water depth
and if there is a perceived issue in relation to public safety the City will
notify the relevant State Government Departments and advise them of
what the City has identified and request that action needs to be taken.

What about the rotting concrete structure at the water front?

As indicated before the actual structure is located on State
Government land and it is land that Council does not have any control.
In relation to the structure itself, Council officers have assessed that
there is no immediate danger or risk to the public.



